
Reminders: 

This term our PE days are Tuesdays (children should come to 

school in kit) and Mondays (children should bring kit with 

them to school). 

Each class now has a blog where the children will regularly 

post updates about their learning! The addresses are: 

christchurch6ah.edublogs.org and christchurch6ad.edublogs.org. 

  
Year 6 Term 2: 

What’s through the window? 
Welcome back to another fun-filled term, Year 6! 

This term we have been issued a special commission by Mr. Baker: he would like us to write 

and publish a history of Christ Church Primary School. We will take on the role of archivists 

and historians to build up a detailed picture of how our school has changed throughout its 

history, finishing with an ‘open museum’ at the end of term where we will exhibit some of the 

records we have looked at and share our findings. 

In English, we will be writing letters from a range of historical perspectives and exploring 

how poets and authors have used the imagery of windows to tell stories. Our artwork will 

also focus on our local area, using observational drawing to develop unique pieces about 

what we see around us, whilst in Computing we will create video reports about our school. 

Our work in Maths will cover division, fractions and statistics. 

As Christmas approaches, our RE work will lead us to discuss who Jesus was and what 

Christians can learn from his example. This will be supported by a visit to our church for an 

experience linking to RE week towards the end of term. In PSHEE we will explore ways to 

cope with disagreements and arguments. 

 

 Dates for the diary: 

Friday 29th November: House day  

2-6 December: RE week 

Friday 6th December: 6AD assembly 

Wednesday 18th December Christ Church 

School Museum open to visitors in the Year 

6 classrooms  

 

Can you help? 

As we dig deep into our local history this term, we 

would like to explore as many sources as possible. If 

you have anything at home that may be of interest 

please feel free to bring it in! We would also love to 

speak to anyone who attended Christ Church School in 

the past. 


